

Planting Since 1972



A Publication of the San Diego Geranium Society The San Diego Geranium Society meets the Second Tuesday of the month, 7 p.m., in Room 101 of the Casa Del Prado in Balboa Park. Meetings are Free! All Welcome!

Presidents Message

Wow - what a show! This year's show was outstanding, and was one of the all-time best. I want to thank all the hard working members; it was because of your effort that the Show/Sale was so successful. We will receive a full report on our sale from Brenda, our Treasurer at our next meeting.

I want to welcome the new members who joined at the Show, and I hope you will be able to attend our June meeting - it will be held in the same location as the Show. We will have a special presentation on Geraniaceae - the family of plants you saw at the Show/Sale.

I helped Jim Z deliver his plants to the fair last week. If you are able to attend the fair - (this year's theme is "Mad About the Fair") - make sure you stop by his booth and see all his Suzie Zoo geraniums. His booth is on the back wall of the O'Brien building, next to the back door. It is amazing. We will have a table in the garden area on June 19th and July 3rd - where we'll be educating the public about geraniums. Also - the feature flowers of the show inside the O Brien building are scented geraniums - so be sure to check that out, too! Hope to see you all at the next meeting.

Jack Ohmstede



SDGS Officers and General Contact

President - Jack Ohmstede jackohm@att.net

Vice President - Gloria Barry frontandcenterstudios@hotmail.com

Treasurer - Brenda Archer leocat25@cox.net Secretary - Cathy Miller dlmcym@cox.net



June Meeting

June 14th @ 7:00pm

Sharon Pearce will be our Guest Speaker! She will be sharing about Geraniaceae!

We'll be welcoming our new members with an Ice Cream Social - bring your favorite ice cream topping!



Don't forget to -Bring Cuttings from your Garden -Bring a plant for "Show and Tell"

Jeannie Napolitano Memorial Service

Jeannie was a sweet lady - while she wasn't often able to attend our meetings due to health issues, when she came she always had a smile on her face, and was eager to participate as fully as possible! Her services will be held on at 11am on Saturday, June 18th at Resurrection Lutheran Church in Coronado.

Our thoughts and prayers are with her daughter (who is also a member) - Michelle Lang.



October 30, 1932 - May 24, 2016

"Long experience has taught me that people who do not like geraniums have something morally unsound about them. Sooner or later you will find them out; you will discover that they drink, or steal books, or speak sharply to cats. Never trust a man or a woman who is not passionately devoted to geraniums."

- Beverley Nichols, Merry Hall

Some Pictures From our Show and Sale























